
                                  
Pentagon South Parking Traffic Advisory 

 
Week of February 12, 2018 – Information updated as of 6am, February 16 

Date/Time Location Closure Activity Comments 
6pm, 2/16 to 
5am, 2/20 

Pentagon South 
Parking Lot 
(“Pork Chop”)  
Lanes 26 - 36 

“Pork Chop” Lot – 
Lanes 26 to 36 will 
close.  Towing 
enforced. 

Construction 
preparatory 
and drainage 
work 

Night time and weekend 
traffic may be impacted. 

5am, 2/20 • “Pork Chop” Lot 
• Eads Street 
• S. Rotary Road 

• “Pork Chop” re-
opens at 5am, 
2/20 

• “Pork Chop” 
closes at 6pm, 
2/20 and re-opens 
at 5am, 2/21 

Construction 
activities at 
night 

• No Traffic Pattern change 
• No significant traffic delays 

anticipated 
• Regular S-C permit 

parking during daytime, 
5am – 6pm 

• Nightly “Pork Chop” 
closures from 6pm to 5am, 
Tuesday, 2/20 to 2/22 

• Slug stations remain at 
existing locations 

• Entry to “Pork Chop” 
remains at intersection of 
Eads and S. Rotary Rd 

• On-ramp from Pork Chop 
to 110 remains open  

 
New Update as of 6am, February 16, 2018.  Due to impending inclement weather occurring the 
weekend of Friday, February 16 through Monday, February 19, the previously announced construction 
schedule on February 12 has been modified.  The previously announced new traffic patterns to include 
new entrance to the “Pork Chop”, slug station temporary locations, permanent closure of on-ramp from 
“Pork Chop” to 110 and reduced S-C permit parking at the “Pork Chop” is now projected to begin on or 
about 5am, Monday, February 26, subject to weather condition.  The “Pork Chop” will have nightly 
closures from 6pm to 5am from Tuesday, February 20 to Thursday, February 22 and a second weekend 
closure beginning 6pm, Friday, February 23 through 5am, Monday, February 26.  Towing enforced at 
owner’s expense for vehicles remaining in the “Pork Chop” during closures. 
 
On or about Monday, February 26 (new date 
subject to weather condition), current slug 
stations (Burke/Springfield, Tacketts’ 
Mill/Lorton/VRE, Montclair Route 234, Horner 
Road/Potomac Mills) will continue to be available 
within the Pork Chop in the same order, but in 
temporary locations (see diagram).  Please follow 
signage and new traffic pattern.   

 
Drivers are advised to travel safely and pay 
attention to on-road signage if traveling in this 
area during the closure. Visit 
http://www.395ExpressLanes.com/pentagon to 
view closure or travel alerts closure information.  
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